
Ashtree Consultancy

From: "enquiries" <enquiries@monitor.gov.uk>
Date: 17 June 2013 16:03
To: "'Ashtree Consultancy'" <mail@ashconsult.plus.com>
Cc: "enquiries" <enquiries@monitor.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Peterborough and Stamford NHS trust.

Page   of  

  /  /    

Dear Mr Grevatt

Thank you for your recent email about Peterborough and Stamford Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust. We 
understand that patient representatives may be worried about what will happen in the future.

As you are aware, Monitor appointed a Contingency Planning Team (CPT) to review the sustainability of 
Peterborough and Stamford Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust from three perspectives:

• Operational sustainability 
• Clinical sustainability 
• Financial sustainability 

It is the CPT's view that the Trust is clinically and operationally sustainable, and has improved clinical 
performance in the last 12 months. However, it is not financially sustainable. 

The CPT will shortly make an independent recommendation to Monitor on the future configuration of 
services currently supplied by the Trust to ensure that they are delivered on a sustainable basis. The number 
one priority is that quality services remain available and accessible for patients in the local area. I appreciate 
your concern about the future services available for patients.  In making their recommendation, the CPT will 
be working closely with local commissioners and patient representatives to make sure the local population 
continue to have access to the safe and sustainable services they need. 

I also note your concern about the future of Peterborough Hospital, but the report findings do not mean 
that hospitals will need to close, indeed, as noted above, the CPT is focusing on the services currently 
supplied by the Trust to ensure that they are delivered on a sustainable basis 

We continue to provide updates on our website. If you have not already done so, you may like to sign up to 
our news alert service and we will send you an email when we issue a new publication and press release.

Kind regards

Claire Upton 
Enquiries and Complaints Officer

Direct Line 020 7340 2441 | www.monitor.gov.uk
4 Matthew Parker Street, London, SW1H 9NP

Follow us on Twitter | Watch us on YouTube | Follow us on LinkedIn
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I am an accredited Patient Representative on the Wisbech LCG and Peterborough & 
Cambs CCG – PRG group. 

As patient groups we have reviewed the sustainability report and have naturally 
grave concerns on the continuity of clinical service provision from PSHFT  which 
is an extremely important component in service provision in our area.

Can you provide any reassurance to our patients as to this aspect in the future of  
Peterborough Hospital in particular and the steps being taken to provide 
transitional arrangements  over the range of services provided by PSHFT.

Regards

John Grevatt
Mandated Patient Representative – Wisbech LCG and Peterborough & Cambs CCG 
– PRG group.

Ashtree Consultancy Anglia Ltd 
Managing Director
John Grevatt FCMI FCPS 
Telephone number - 01945 701348 Fax 0870 7066067

www.ashtree-consultancy.co.uk

Ashtree Photography: http://www.flickr.com/photos/johnbgrevattphotos/

**********************************
Important Notes :
1. This Company is a registered Company under the Commercial Telephone and Fax Preference 
Service.
2. We do not encourage or wish to receive Spam or any unsolicited emails to any domain or 
email address owned or operated by this or any associated company .
3. This email, and any files transmitted with it, is confidential and may be privileged and is 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the 
intended recipient please notify us immediately and do not copy, distribute or take any action 
based on this e-mail or any of the files transmitted with it.
4. This email has been checked for virus using Kapersky Pro - Virus signatures updated twice 
daily, however we are not liable for any loss or damage cause by its receipt. The recipients are 
advised to run their own anti-virus software.

We do not accept html replies or attachments without prior arrangement and from trusted 
sources.
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 Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?
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